
To: City of Portland, ME – Portland Fire Department 

From: Colby Malcolm, Eastern Fire 

Re: Norway Savings Bank – 2nd Floor Server Room 

Date:4/6/17 

 

Norway Savings Bank is an existing three story office building currently under renovation on the 2nd 

floor. The entire building is protected by a supervised fully automatic fire sprinkler system and manual 

fire alarm system. The renovation on the second floor is considered business/office space and 

sprinkler/fire alarm systems are being modified to accommodate.  

 

The owner wishes to install a new fire suppression system in the second floor server room to protect 

their high value assets. A new NOVEC 1230 clean agent system will be installed in the room for 

protection. Integrated cross zoned detection and manual activation shall be integrated into the local 

releasing panel which is monitored by the building fire alarm system. The owner has also elected to 

remove wet sprinkler coverage within the protected space.  

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. Thank you 

Colby Malcolm 

Eastern Fire 

malcolmcr@easternfiregroup.com 

207-784-1507 

mailto:malcolmcr@easternfiregroup.com

